
 

22 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Textiles Club will not run today due to staff absence. We apologise for this but we do 
not have anyone to cover. 
  
If your young person needs to wait to be picked up, they can wait in Antares, our library or 
the Observatory. We have let your young person know about this as well. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 

 


